
PORTLAND y OUTH CLIMATE COUNCIL 

We believe that in order to better protect Portland s urban environment, 
and address the goals of Port/ands 100 Percent Renewable Energy 

Resolution, the City of Portland should do the following: 

• Remove from the Tree Code the December 31, 2019 sunset 
clause that would do away with protections for large trees 

• Doing this would reduce urban heat islands 
• Protect habitat for wildlife in the city 
• Allow for further carbon sequestration, and stop the 

release of large amounts of stored carbon 
• Help maintain irreplaceable natural treasures 

• Remove from the Tree Code commercial and industrial 
zoning exemptions 

• Past arguments for exemptions are no longer relevant, 
as quotas for land have already been met according to 
the Economic Opportunities Analysis 

• Would force accountability for everyone who wants to 
take part in Portland's economy, and ensure that 
corporations don't get environmental breaks 

• Would prevent the loss of trees and natural habitat in 
Portland, like we are likely to see at Wapato 



From: 
To: 

Jan Zuckerman 
McClymont. Keelan 

Subject: Re: Sign up to speak at City Council 
Tuesday, July 16, 2019 12:47:11 PM Date: 

Hi Keelan, 
We would like to reserve both July 24 and September 11 for a youth from the Portland Youth 
Climate Council to have a 3 minute slot. 
I hope that will be okay. 
Thank you again, 
Jan 

Sent from my iPhone 

On Jul 16, 2019, at 10:35 AM, McClymont, Keelan 
<Keelan.McClymont@portlandoregon.gov> wrote: 

Thanks Jan. 

Keelan McClymont 
Assistant Council Clerk I City of Portland 
(503) 823-4085 

NOTICE: The Council Clerk's Office (Room 130) is temporarily closed due to 

construction. Please visit Room 310 on the 3rd floor to drop off Council documents 
or to sign up for a Communication spot. 

From: Jan Zuckerman <janzuckie@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 16, 2019 10:32 AM 
To: McClymont, Keelan <Keelan.McClymont@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Re: Sign up to speak at City Council 

Hi Keelan, 
I am waiting to hear back from the youth. 
Thank you very much, 
Jan 

Sent from my iPhone 

On Jul 16, 2019, at 10:07 AM, McClymont, Keelan 
<Keelan.McClymont@portlandoregon.gov> wrote: 

Hi Jan, 
Just a quick update that we do have one Communication spot open for 
next week, July 24, but the deadline to reserve that spot is today by 5 pm. 
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Request of Portland Youth Climate Council to address Council regarding the 
climate crisis (Communication) 
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